
As we prepare for testing, I want to take a
moment to acknowledge the hard work our
students and staff are putting in. Please continue
to encourage your children to be kind, respectful,
and responsible during this time.

Additionally, I would like to praise our students
for their reading efforts at home and remind you
about our Read-A-Thon. Your support in fostering
a love for reading is greatly appreciated.

CONTACT

Our staff recently reviewed
student data to identify those
who may be struggling
academically and need
additional support. Our
commitment is to ensure that
no child is left behind. If you
feel your student would benefit
from extra assistance, please
do not hesitate to reach out to
us.

Thursday Thoughts
ANNOUNCEMENTS

FOCUS

LEARNING AND
SUPPORT

UPCOMING

Kindergarten: Circling back to focus on
letters and sounds
1st: Fairytales, opinion writing, add and
subtract 10s within 100
2nd: Civil War, tricky spelling, fluency,
add and subtract 3 digit numbers
3rd: Supporting all students in all
content areas
4th: Small groups for math support and
completing assignments
5th: Student feedback, work stamina
Special Ed.: 3-5 Unit at the Horse Barn,
celebrating small wins and progress

I hope to see you all tonight at GMHS for the district art show followed by the
State of the Schools Celebration.
Our Read-A-Thon is well underway! Please encourage your students to read and
if you are willing please consider donating to our Read-A-Thon fundraiser. You
can donate here:  https://www.read-a-thon.com/school/_61471 
Our next Student Leader breakfast will be on Friday, March 21st. 
Also mark your calendars for March 21st for our Ties and Tiaras Spring Dance!
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